
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Southwest Area Regional Transit District (SWART) is planning to modify its fare 
structure and route schedule. SWART is inviting public feedback on these proposed 
changes. For details on the new fare rates and route schedule, please contact Sarah 
Hidalgo-Cook, General Manager, at scook@paseoswart.org or call 830-278-4155 ext. 
3009. The proposed changes are also available on the SWART website at 
www.paseoswart.org. The deadline to request a public hearing to provide comments is 
June 3, 2024, at noon. If no public hearing is requested, the new fare changes will take 
effect on June 4, 2024. 

Run once each on the week of May 20th and May 27th. 


